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From: John and Sarah Gunderson 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 3:15:03 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] continuation of sidewalk outside of Cascade K-8 Community School
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council Members,

I would like to ask that you please consider fully funding the continuation of the south sidewalk outside of Cascade K-8 Community School which
would be required to make our children safer. The abrupt ending of the current sidewalk will lead children into the street during very busy drop off
and dismissal times.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sarah Gunderson
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